
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Congestion and safety issues   
  

The school for many years has had a NO CAR policy for parents and carers 
wanting to drop students on site. 

 
With our barrier system now in place – there is no capacity for parents and 
carers who try to come onto site to collect or drop students. 
 
Please factor this into your plans as reversing at the barrier is not safe.   
 
Barrier access works on an intercom / staff fob; if you need to visit school during 
the school day, please press the button on the intercom to speak to reception. 
 
Reception closes at 4pm Monday – Thursday and 3:30pm Friday - no access will 
be available after these times - please do not attempt to collect your child from 
afterschool clubs from the site. 
 
If you must drop off and collect your child by car, please arrange an alternative 
location, avoiding Morda Road and Weston Drive where possible.   
 
Access for emergency vehicles to the front of school needs to be maintained at all 
times. 
 
Regular taxis and those students with specific medical needs will be given passes 
for vehicles to come onto the school site.   
 
If your child has mobility issues and you wish to apply for an access pass, please 
email admin@mar.mmat.co.uk with the subject ‘Access Pass’ and a member of 
staff will contact you to discuss your specific needs.   
  
Thank you for your co-operation.   
  
Yours faithfully,  

    
 Mrs A Pearson   
Headteacher 
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